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October 21, 2022

Email Spoof Notice

Beware of spoofed e-mails impersonating our domain name

We have recently confirmed that spoof e-mails falsely purporting to be from our domain are being

sent out.

If you receive a suspicious e-mail that you do not recognize, we ask that you delete it without
opening any attached files or clicking on any links, etc., to avoid the risk of viruses or being led to a

phishing site.



